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CHUCK A DUCK
Saturday, Apri l  30 6:00-8:00pm

Webb Street  School  Gym 
  Our PTO is teaming up with a local non-profit, 
Heartfelt Fashions, to produce an exciting 
fashion show spotlighting Webb Street 
students. Local professional models will also be 
teaming up to walk the runway at this event. 
Clothing will be provided by local merchants. 
Hair and makeup will also be done by local 
professionals. 
  We want ALL students to be a model in this 
one-of-a-kind event as the runway will be 
accessible and accommodating to our students.  
  The proceeds from the fashion show will go 
towards building an all inclusive playground 
that will be accessible to all students. Tickets 
will be sold for the event and sponsorship 
opportunities are available.  Tickets range in 
price from $10-$30.
  If you did not see a handout come home with 
your student, please email the PTO at 
webbstreetschoolpto@gmail.com. Someone 
from the PTO will be in touch by March 24 to 
get clothing size information for the student 
models. 
  

CONNECTED FASHION SHOW
Congratulations to 

the following 
students who had the 
3 "lucky" ducks that 
were chosen from 
the pool from the 
Chuck a Duck PTO 

fundraiser last 
Friday: Arin W., 
Mary R., and 
Cameron R.

The students loved 
chucking their duck 

into the pool!



 
Cal endar

http:/ /www.gaston.k12.nc.us/webbst

https:/ /www.facebook.com/WebbStreetSchoolGCS/

Mar ch  21- 24
Spr ing Book Fair /Spir i t 
Week

PTO MINUTE

Mar ch  25- Apr il  3
Spr ing Break

The next PTO meeting will be Tuesday, 
March 22 at 6:00pm 

Location: Books-a-Mill ion 

All are invited to attend! We will be 
discussing plans for the upcoming Fashion 

Show!

Mar ch  23
Spr ing Picture Day

Our 2016 Senior class enjoyed a delicious 
meal at the Artisan's Restaurant at The Art 
Institute of Charlotte on Tuesday. Seniors 

enjoyed a 5 course gourmet meal and were 
introduced to foods they had never tasted 
before including an artisan salad with feta 
cheese and chocolate mousse.  Our Seniors 

showed wonderful table manners and 
etiquette and the staff  at the restaurant 

were very impressed!

Thank you to all 
who came out to 
support Webb 
Street at our 

Chick Fil A Spirit 
Night! We raised 

$590 for our 
school! We thank 

Chick Fil A of 
Belmont for their 
generosity. Next 

time you visit 
Chick Fil A of 

Belmont, make 
sure to tell them 

"Thank You!"


